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Thursday 29th September 2016 
 
Dear All 
 
Many apologies. In our haste to get the newsletter out to you on Monday an error was made! The 
Parents Evenings are both in OCTOBER on consecutive days. The reply slip said something different. 
The correct days, months and times are:  

THURSDAY 6th OCTOBER (3:30PM – 5:30PM) 

 & FRIDAY 7th OCTOBER 2016 (3:30PM – 7:00PM) 

PTA Jumble Sale: Saturday 1st October @ 15:00 
Please do come along and join in the fun on Saturday. You are very welcome. Tea, coffee and cakes 

are on sale as well as a myriad of wonderful things other people don’t want but you just might!   

 
Scooter Skills Sessions 

If someone in your family, who is of the appropriate age and attends our school would like to take 
part in these sessions, please make sure the reply slip together with £2 is returned to the school 

office by Monday 3rd October. This will help us to gauge numbers and to organise the correct 
number of sessions to be delivered.  

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Governors’ Report to Parents / PTA AGM / Cheese and Wine (COMPLIMENTARY!): 
 Monday 17th October 2016 @ 7pm in the school hall 

You are warmly invited to attend the above events. Normally the meetings are fairly short, giving 
plenty of time for parents, governors and staff to socialise.  Please complete the reply slip below if 
you would like to attend the evening (it will help us to know how much cheese to buy!) 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE 
Governors’ Report to Parents/PTA AGM/ Cheese and Wine in the school hall 7pm 

 
Name ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
I will be attending the above evening on Monday 17th October 2016. 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………….  

 
Kindest regards 
Kay Bridson 

 

mailto:admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk


 

 

 

? 
Register now to make sure we don’t miss out 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


